
FRIDAY NIGHTS IN THE PARK 

Summer is almost here!  We will start off our “Friday 
Nights in the Park” Friday June 7th 2024. 

Come meet your neighbors and see what has been 
happening since we last saw each other. 

The Social Committee has been hard at work planning 
fun events for this summer and fall. 

We will kick off with appetizers to share at 4:00pm 
Friday June 7th. Bring your own beverages. 

If you have any questions, please contact  
Mel Dygert @ 253-234-2353 or at 
(leedygert10@gmail.com)


